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November 4, 2011 
 
 
 
 

MEDICAID BULLETIN 
 

TO:   All Providers   
 
SUBJECT:  New SCDHHS Website 
 
The South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) is 
excited to announce the launch of its newly designed public website on Monday, 
Nov. 7, 2011.  
 
The site (http://www.scdhhs.gov) will contain much of the same information 
currently available, but will feature a more attractive, user-friendly design that 
enables faster, easier and more direct access to information. The Department 
invites providers to visit the site and submit comments to comments@scdhhs.gov. 
Thank you for your support of the Medicaid program.  
 
 
        /s/ 

Anthony E. Keck 
       Director 
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